
Collierley School Council 

Meeting Minutes  

 

Date: 15.01.25                                                                  Present: Y1,2,3,4,5 and 6  

Agenda Points Discussion Actions/Outcomes  

Happy New Year to you all and a warm welcome back to school  

• School Council 
Surgery  

• School Council Surgery 
 

• Birthday table needs a new tablecloths 

and extra decorations – ordered!  

• Children would like another mindful 

colouring session in the outdoor classroom 

– stickers and colouring books ordered – 

held on Monday. 

• Road Speed 

Awareness  

• PC Bullman is coming to 

work with the School 
Council members on the 

speed of traffic outside of 

school. 

• Wednesday 22nd January – 10am  

• The School Council and PC Bullman to 

carryout a survey on the speed of traffic 
outside of school using the speed meter.  

• The School Council will then take further 

action with the local council to help 

improve the traffic speed in Dipton – if 
required.  

 

• Donations  • Mr Marrs has donated £100 

from the sales of his 
wooden creations - a huge 

thank you! 

• Mr Marrs has kindly donated another £100 

to go towards something in school.  

• The School Council have discussed this 
and would like to use the money for a 

sandpit in the outdoor 2-Year-Old 

provision. 

• We need to work with Mrs Burns to take 
measurements, price up the wood and 

sand, and organise someone to build it. 

• Fundraising Event  • To plan a fundraising event 

to raise money to help 
improve the outdoor 

provision. 

• To produce an event/challenge to help 

raise money for improvements to the 
outdoor provision in the 2-year-old area, 

Early Years and for OPAL. 

• Children have decided to climb 

Roseberry Toppings to raise funds. We 
need to email Mrs McDermid to see if this 

is possible. Email sent and awaiting 

response! Fingers crossed!   

• Safeguarding 

question of the 

month.  
 

 

• January  

Who would you talk to at 

school if you felt worried or 
unsafe? 

•    Ask children on the playground. 

• The School Council to use the new 

template sheet to record children’s 
responses to the question.  

• The responses to be given to Mrs Darwin 

in next week’s meeting. 


